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Dates for your diary 
27th Jan – Y2 & Y4 – Sikh Gudwara 
Visit 
28th Jan – Nursery & Reception adult 
accompanied lunches 
29th Jan – Y1 & Y2 adult accompanied 
lunches 
30th Jan – Y3 & Y4 adult 
accompanied lunches 
10th Feb – Smarties tubes fundraiser.  
More info to follow 
13th Feb – Worship in church 9.30am, 
led by Year 1  all parents welcome 
14th Feb – Inset Day 
17th - 21st Feb – Half term 
25th Feb – Spring Disco 5pm  - tickets 
on sale from 3rd Feb 
3rd March – Y4 Chase Grammar visit 
Ben Davis 
3rd March – Y3 Camerata 
5th March – World Book Day 
5th March – Parent activity session 
24th March – Parents afternoon & 
evening school closing at 2pm 
27th March – Non uniform day bring 
an Easter egg for Bingo 
31st March – Easter Bingo 3.30-5.30 
2nd April – Easter Service 

School Notices 
 
• https://www.gov.uk/apply-

free-school-meals Please 
check this webpage out to 
see if your child is eligible 
for income assessed free 
school meals. 
 

• You will notice that the 
new homework overviews 
include activities on TT 
Rockstars and Education 
City. If your child does not 
know their log-in details, 
please let the class teacher 
know.  
 

 
 

Congratulations to last 
weeks Headteacher’s 

Award winners 
 

Reception 
Xander 
James 
Ted 

 

 
Y1 

Patrick 
Jack Hallam 

Stanley 
 

Y2 
Kaylee 

Theodore 
George 

 
Y3 

Sophia 
Alice 
Jacob 

 
Y4 
Joe  

Logan 
Harlow 

Weekly roundup – Reception 
 
Later this week in Reception we will be 
continuing our topic about Journeys, we will be 
travelling to China and celebrating Chinese 
New Year.  

 
We will be learning about how it is celebrated and making 

comparisons with how we celebrate special occasions. We will create 
a class book about how a family would celebrate at home.  

 
In Maths will be using ordinal numbers to retell the story of the 

Chinese Race. We will be working towards our Chinese New Year 
celebration on Friday where we will be performing a Chinese Dragon 

dance and sampling some Chinese food. 
 

Reminder 
 

• Please can children 
come to school 
wearing black school 
shoes in line with our 
school uniform policy, 
thank 
you! 
 

• For safeguarding 
reasons, please do 
not follow your 
children into school in 
the morning. If you 
have a message for 
the teacher, please 
pass it to Mrs 
Cahalan or Mrs 
Porter on the gate.  

 

Tomorrow is Mrs Fear’s last day at school before she commences her 
maternity leave. On behalf of the staff and Governors, I would like to 
wish her all the very best for the safe arrival of her new addition. I will of 
course share any news once we have it!  

This week we are exploring Matthew 7.12 ‘Do for others what you want them to do for you’. Children will be 
thinking about how they like to be treated and will also be reflecting on how they treat others and the reactions 

they receive.  
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